
 

 

Dear students of 2021/22 batch,  

 

General feedback questionnaire administered through MOODLE to 

each batch of students  

 

You are requested to press the given link in Moodle and provide your 

honest feedback.  

The data will be analyzed by the Learning management system itself.  No 

person will be identified. 

The faculty will go through the summarized feedback and do the 

needful to facilitate learning. 

Please provide your feedback before 14th December 2024. 

 Thank you,  

                                                          

Dean/ Medicine              

 


